
Dear Coastal Bend Resident: 
 
We recently sent you a questionnaire asking about your response during 
Hurricane Harvey, but have not yet received a reply. If you have already 
sent back the questionnaire, thank you for participating. If you have not 
filled it out and sent it back, please do so as soon as possible. Your 
participation is important for helping your county and the Coastal Bend 
area plan better for future hurricanes like Hurricane Harvey. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Walter G. Peacock, Ph.D. 
Director, Hazard Reduction & Recovery Center 
Professor, Landscape Architecture and Urban Planning 
Texas A&M University 


